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Mr. Maurice W. Nittler
1755 So. Vallejo Street
Denver 23, Colorado

Dear Mr, Nittler:

We thank you for your lektepr o us in counestion
with our equipment tests last week, Plesase forgive me
for this imperscnal method of replylng {(the mail has ne
scoimevhat "snowed" uvnder). I hope that yeu will sccepd
this note as verification of your recepiion -
everything checks perfectly with vhat we aired
Auvgust 2, 1961.

¥We will be a deytime 50 KW and we zhould get
approval sometime the latber part of the wesk %o siard
our raguler breoadeast schedula. later thiz yvear -~ or
perhaps not wnill next year «- we hope %o be on fulltime,
probably 5 or 10 KW nlghtime. :

Our towsr Is 350 feet in height and 1s loeated some
7 miles north of our studio bers in Tuecson.

£ wag a gingers pleasure for us all to hear from
you. Agaln, many thanks and the best of luck to you.

Very truly yours,

NG Qf?/fhgz

Jog¢ Frank
Program Dirscior

Good to hear from Dehye Cur chief engineer, Pete
Trowbridge, especially appreciated your letter. Best
of eveyything to you.



